From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:11 AM

To: E—
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 3:29 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Pat Ainsworth

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| seriously doubt any customer in their right mind would agree to these increases. | agree with the comments already
made. Look internally for your savings. Cut the pork! We can not afford to pay any more for electricity.

In my opinion you are increasing the distribution rates because you know the Ontario government is going to lower our
bills and you want a piece of the action. If these increases are allowed to happen, we will not see any rebate at all.

-- Attachment --





